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Just Tint Receives EDC Business Development Grant 

 
Rio Grande City, Texas (April 5, 2016) — The Rio Grande City Economic Development 
Corporation awarded a business development grant to business owner, Jaime de la Cruz of Just Tint.  A 
check for $5,136.70 was presented on April 5, 2016 at the Commissioner’s Chambers in City Hall. These 
reimbursable business development grants are used to help support local small businesses and grow their 
operations.  
 
“We congratulate Mr. de la Cruz for his expansion of his business at a new location and wish him much 
success for years to come,” said Fred Lopez, EDC Board Secretary.  
 
“We’d like to thank the EDC Board for helping us. It takes time and a little bit of everything to get a 
business going and I am ready and excited for the future,” said Mr. de la Cruz.  
 
Just Tint is located at 604 N. Lopez Street in Rio Grande City. They are open from 8:30 am to 5 pm, 
Monday through Friday, and 8:30 am to 3:00pm on Saturday. His business specializes in automotive, 
commercial and residential window tinting. For more information, call (956) 500-4365. 
 
The Rio Grande City EDC provides a selection of incentives and tools for businesses of every size. The 
requirements vary widely, so business owners are encouraged to contact the Rio Grande City EDC for 
more information. Visit www.rgcedc.org or call (956) 487-3476 to learn more.  
 
 

### 
 
Photo caption: From left to right: Dr. Javier Margo, EDC Board Member, Dalinda Guillen, EDC Executive 
Director, Jaime de la Cruz, Owner of Just Tint, Fred Lopez, EDC Board Secretary, Elisa Beas, RGC Deputy 
City Manager, Hernan Garza, III, EDC Board Director.  
 


